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Dear house committee, 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 3644 (HB 3644). My 

primary concern with this bill is the significant amount of money it allocates without a 

clear plan or proper transparency. This approach sends a troubling message to 

Oregonians that our leadership is willing to throw money at issues without 

considering long-term solutions, fiscal responsibility, or accountability. 

 

The people of Oregon are tired of seeing their hard-earned tax dollars wasted on 

initiatives that lack a strategic framework. It is disheartening to witness the 

continuation of this pattern, where funds are dispersed with little regard for 

measurable outcomes or thoughtful implementation. This is not just a matter of 

financial mismanagement; it undermines the trust we place in our elected officials 

and fosters a sense of disillusionment among the public. 

 

Without proper planning or transparency, this bill only deepens the frustration many 

Oregonians feel toward the way state leadership handles critical issues. We deserve 

better than empty promises and reckless spending. It's time for our leaders to step up 

with well-thought-out, transparent policies that reflect careful consideration and 

respect for the taxpayers who fund these initiatives. 

 

For these reasons, I strongly oppose HB 3644 and urge you to reconsider the 

direction this bill takes. Instead, I call on our state leaders to adopt a more 

responsible, transparent approach that prioritizes real solutions and ensures taxpayer 

money is spent wisely. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of my concerns. I trust that you will 

carefully reflect on the impact of this bill and the message it sends to Oregonians. 

 

Sincerely, 

Your local Oregonian 


